
  

       
 

 
DIRECTORS’ EDUCATION & ACCREDITATION PROGRAMME 

 
 

DEAP to be held in Barbados in November  
 
The Eastern Caribbean Securities Exchange Limited (ECSE) announces that the final Directors’ 
Education and Accreditation Programme (DEAP) for 2009, is scheduled for Barbados over the 
period 23 – 26 November.  The DEAP, which is organized in conjunction with the Institute of 
Chartered Secretaries and Administrators/Chartered Secretaries Canada (ICSA/CSC), is an 
advanced director training course, aimed at promoting good governance standards in the region’s 
corporate sector through the training of company directors and officers.  This session will be held 
at the Barbados Hilton, 23rd to 26th November 2009. 

 
Registration to the programme is open to all directors, corporate secretaries, CEOs and senior 
executives of public and private companies, public sector (statutory) corporations and other 
corporate entities; legal practitioners, accountants, chartered secretaries and other professional 
corporate advisers.  Persons aspiring to directorships are also invited to participate.   
 
 Further details on the DEAP can be obtained by visiting the ECSE’s website at 
www.ecseonline.com, or contacting the ECSE by Telephone - 869 466 7192, Fax - 869 465 
3798, or e-mail – info@ecseonline.com.    
 
  
 
 
 


